
Thank you for picking up your new SAPA foster!

You are truly making a di�erence!

Now What? Here Are Your First Steps!

1. Review your foster’s paperwork.  This will help you get to know your
foster. This paperwork is especially important and needs to come with the
animal  to  any medical appointments, events, meet and greets, and �nal
adoption meeting.

2.Check the email you registered with us. You should have received our foster
manual.  It is  important  to  read  through  and  become  familiar  with  our
program.  If  you  have  not received this email, please contact us at
foster@sanantoniopetsalive.org

3. Join our Facebook group: San Antonio Pets Alive Foster Forum. The
purpose of this page is to provide you additional support and information
regarding upcoming opportunities.

4.Make a note of the following contact emails. These emails will enable you
to contact our various departments and teams to ensure the quality care
and marketing of your foster dog or cat.   


